
 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE UPDATE AUGUST 2020 

 
Date; August 2020 
 
Due to Level 3 lockdown the August executive meeting will be deferred until September. 
 
Below is an update on current projects and accounts for payment.  
 
1) Accounts for payment: Invoices & Statements as per Dropbox. 

 
 

 
2) Membership 

• Database 20th August.  573. Increase 1x since July 
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3) Project Monitoring Update 

 
Helping Grow Business. 
 
Provide Relevant Information. 
 

• Market View Data 

Subscription for 20/21 year has been taken out, information will be shared with 
members when this comes available. 
 

• Database Update 

Data from Parakai, Helensville, Waimauku, Kumeu and Huapai that was collected 
in July/August being put into database to update records. This will be completed 
this month. 
 

Business Excellence Program 
 

• Business Awards 

Still seeking nominations, which has been low. Will push on social media over 
coming weeks. We will review awards dates when government makes 
announcement on Level 3 situation. 

 
Networking & Seminars 
 

• Candidates Debates 

Kumeu Event is to be MC’d by Te Radar thanks to assistance from Kumeu 
Community Action. Todd Niall – Stuff is MC for Helensville Event. These have had 
to be delayed because of the Level 3 lockdown and the election being moved. We 
will revaluate the situation when the government makes it’s next announcement 
on alert level changes. We may move both meetings to one online meeting. 
 
 

Create Value for Members 
 

• Buy Local Promotion 

Low uptake of downloadable QR posters. Will be printing these off and 
distributing them after lockdown, we will extend promotion into October if 
required. 
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Advocate on behalf of business community 
 

• Access / Station Road Intersection Changes 
These are now scheduled to start construction in the second quarter of next year. 
Plans will be available online within the next few weeks. 
 

• Helensville Town Centre Upgrades 

The Local Board has approved funding to continue with the upgrades that went 
on hold due to COVID-19 and the council’s budget shortfall. Due to COVID-19 
delays these will be delivered over the next twelve months. 
 

 
Promoting Our District 

 
• North West Festival 

Have discussed next years event with Loop/Mikee. When there is more clarity 
around current situation he will prepare some options for 2021 event. Event 
insurance for COVID-19 is not available so there may be some risks in preparing 
for a large event. There are other options he has suggested and the executive can 
consider these in September. 
 
 

• Historic Trail 

Due to unavailability of the grants round from Council which is required to 
progress this is on hold until that situation changes.  
 
 

 


